
 

 

24 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carers(s) 
 
Our catering provider, Dolce, through their provision of service would like to undertake 
satisfaction surveys and share exciting new marketing opportunities with you around 
promotions of meal deals for your children throughout the coming year. 
 
In order for us to facilitate this transfer of information, we require your consent to share your 
contact details with them. 
 
Therefore, this will mean they can contact you directly by email. The information will 
be held securely by Dolce and not passed to any third parties.  You can read more on how 
Dolce keeps personal data confidential and secure here: https://www.dolce.co.uk/privacy-
policy/. 
 
If you no longer wish to use the service and you want to withdraw consent please send an 
email to finance@nmat.co.uk. 
 
If you agree, can you please complete the Google Form here: 
https://forms.gle/fVoprDZFgDSmeg3R6. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kate Kell 
Head of School 
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